
 

Day and spring planting.  The 

colors we will be discussing for 

the month are blue and pink.  

Our bible focus for the month 

will be on the mother of Jesus.  

We will also be jumping into 

our first nursery rhyme- “Mary, 

Mary Quite Contrary.  How 

does your garden grow.” 

The children will be making 

special gifts for their mothers 

to celebrate Mother’s Day.  We 

will be learning the sign for 

mother, blue, pink, and flower.  

We will be planting a seed, 

watching it root and grow into 

a seedling, and then a plant to 

celebrate spring!   

We are looking forward to us-

ing our new sand and water 

tables on warmer days!         

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Treisha, Ms. 

Kathy, Ms. Beth Ann, Ms. 

Rachel 

INFANTS 

Please remember to 

label all items such as 

clothes, bottles, bibs, 

blankets, etc. with 

your child’s name so 

that it will not get lost 

or sent home with 

someone else.  Re-

member to provide a 

jacket & shoes for 

your child for going 

outside. Thank you! 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Ashley, 

Ms. Kelsey, Ms. Tessa, 

Ms. Jessica, Ms. Deb-

bie, Ms. Wanita 

YOUNGER TODDLERS 

 This month we will be 

celebrating our moth-

ers in honor of Mother’s Day.  

We will be discussing and ex-

ploring different types of flow-

ers.  We will be finding our 

nose, eyes, mouth, ears, and 

hands.   

We will be making Mother’s 

Days presents and flower crafts 

this month.   We will also be 

making a Memorial Day craft 

for Memorial Day.  We will be 

learning the sign for mommy 

and the song Head, Shoulders, 

Knees, and Toes.    

Thank you!     

Ms. Grace, Ms. Katie K., Ms. 

Katie B., Ms. Summer, Ms. Karri  

OLDER TODDLERS 

This month we will be focusing 

on Mother’s 

Infants & Toddlers News 

Two Year Old News 

Happy Mother’s Day!  In the 

month of May we will be 

celebrating our mothers for 

Mother’s Day!  We will also 

be studying and reviewing 

our shapes: circles, squares, 

rectangles, and triangles.   

We will make a special, se-

cret Mother’s Day present 

to send home to our moms.  

We will taste different 

foods of different shapes to 

help us review our shapes.  

We will practice tracing or 

reverse printing of our 

shapes as well.    

As the weather changes, 

so do our change of 

clothes needs!  Please 

make sure you have extra 

clothes for your child that 

are weather appropriate.   

Our class is always in need 

or extra clothes (shorts 

and pants especially).  All 

donations are appreciat-

ed!   
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Dates to remember: 

 May 21– Preschool Gradua-

tion in sanctuary at 7 pm  

 May 25– center closed for 

Memorial Day  

 June 1- new opening time is 

6:30 am 
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Director-Tonya Neal  

Assistant Director– Lessa 

Wheeler 

Admissions Coordinator– 

Brittany Hill 

Accounts Manager– Barbara 

Hopkins 

Morning Supervisor– Jan 

Forloine and Becky Cook 

Evening Supervisor-Grace 

Johnson and Kristen Grispino 

Main office hours are from 8-

5pm daily. 

Last day to order pictures 

from Sarah Dunlap will be    

Friday, May 8th.   

Thank you, Sarah, for the 20% 

donation of all orders placed! 

Merry May from the 

Twos Teachers!  

Ms. Kristen, Ms. Emily, 

Ms. Holley, Ms. Bailey, 

Ms. Jessa     

Please bring in a new 

bottle of sunscreen for 

your child.   

Make sure your child’s 

change of clothes are 

season appropriate.   



 

ules.  All accounts should be current with pay-

ments by  May 15, 2015.  To participate in pre-

school graduation your child’s account must be 

paid in full.  

Preschool Graduation will be Thursday, May 21st 

at 7pm in the sanctuary of our sponsoring church, 

The Depot.  Please have all children dressed in 

cap and gown, in their classroom, ready to go at 

6:45pm.  There will be a reception in the foyer 

following the ceremony to celebrate with them.    

May 4th-8th is Teacher Ap-

preciation Week. Please 

thank a teacher in some way 

for the impact they have had 

on you and your child. We 

do have the best around! 

Thank you for your support 

in the St. Jude Children’s 

Research Hospital Trike-A-

Thon.  The Center raised 

over $1800 by riding their 

bikes and having fun! 

Sarah Dunlap will be closing 

the picture gallery on Friday, 

May 8th.  A make up picture 

date is scheduled for Wednes-

day, May 6th.  Thank you Sarah 

Dunlap for donating 20% of all 

proceeds to  TVCDC!   

If you would like to change your 

child’s schedule  or withdraw 

your child for the summer please 

let the office know in writing at 

least one week in advance prior 

to the schedule change.   

  As we strive for excellence, it is 

imperative that we have a sound 

financial base.  In order to do so, 

we must implement policies con-

cerning tuition/payment sched-

Three Year Old News Four Year Old News 

“Sweet May hath come 

down to love us, flowers, 

trees, their blossoms don; 

and through the blue heav-

ens above us, the very 

clouds move on.” H. Heine 

For this month we will be 

focusing on flowers, gar-

dening, Mother’s Day, Me-

morial Day, nurses, police, 

and many other smaller 

topics.  We also plan to 

learn about the fruits of 

the spirit and how to grow 

and apply them to our own 

lives.   

A big thank you to all of 

our donations last month.  

It is always nice to receive 

new treasure and other 

needed items!  Please re-

member to bring a labeled 

jacket for going outside on 

cooler mornings.   

A very Happy Mother’s Day  to 

all of our special moms!  Hap-

py birthday to you May 

bloomers and a blessed Me-

morial Day to those of you 

who serve, served or have had 

family members serving in the 

military.  We appreciate all 

that you have done for us! 

“Spring is God’s way of saying 

‘one more time!’” R. Orben 

Ms. Becky, Ms. Rachel, Ms.. Bri-

anne, Ms. Stacey, Ms. Olivia 
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This month in preschool we will focus on re-

viewing our letters, phonics, and numbers.  We 

have enjoyed your child in preschool and shar-

ing the love of Jesus with them!  We will be 

making a special Mother’s Day gift.  We will 

work on our garden this month!  We will plan 

and learn about our water cycle and the grow-

ing process.   

We are practicing our graduation program and 

songs.  Preschool Graduation will be Thursday, 

May 21st here at the Depot at 7pm.  For our 

students going to Kindergarten– congrats and 

we will miss you!  May 22nd will be PAJAMA 

DAY (please wear appropriate shoes for going 

outside).  Please provide a bottle of sunscreen 

labeled with your child’s name for going out-

side.  Any donations of gardening tools or soil 

would be greatly appreciated!   

“Thou crownest the year with goodness.”  

    Psalm 65:11 

Ms. Eve, Ms. Heather, Ms. Brenda, Ms. Allison 

Director’s News 

Kroger Community 

Rewards Program 

krogercommunityrewards.com 

Thank you for supporting 

TVCDC! 

Parent reminder: June 1st TVCDC will be opening at 6:30 am. 

Young Living Essential Oils classes  are held 

monthly upstairs here at TVCDC.  Dates and 

times will be posted on the TVCDC Families Fa-

cebook page and time clock sign in and out 

screen.  If you have any questions please ask us 

or contact Anna Brannon, Independent Distribu-

tor at 304-757-0968.  


